
The maximum capacity at the Ray interconnect with Consumers Energy Company will 

be lowered to 120,000 Dth/d starting September 22, 2023, through October 1, 2023. 

Starting October 2, 2023, Ray will be out of service for maintenance. An update will be 

provided when more information becomes available.  

Inquiries or concerns should be directed to the following Marketing contacts:  

Matt Malinowski – Director, Market Development (734) 276-6189  

Dennis Scheibe – Manager, Transportation Services (734) 210-8481  
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